
 

 

NOTICE OF TOWN HALL MEETING 
7 p.m. Wednesday, Oct. 19, 2011 
Molalla Adult Community Center 

315 Kennel Ave., Molalla, OR  97038 

This Town Hall Meeting is being held by the Molalla City Council in order to receive public comments, ideas 
and suggestions regarding a proposed grant application by the City of Molalla to the Oregon Infrastructure 
Finance Authority to study the feasiblity of improving  a portion of the South Molalla Forest Road as a new 
east-west access route to industrially zoned employment lands on the south and west sides of the city. 

All of the Forest Road right-of-way in Molalla is owned by the City of Molalla and is currently closed to 
through traffic.  It is identified in the city’s 2001 Transportation Systems Plan as a future alternative east-west 
arterial bypass. The proposed feasibility study would look only at that portion of the Forest Road between 
Highway 211 and South Molalla Ave. as a way of providing unencumbered future access to the 25-acre Avison 
industrial site, the 110-acre Floragon site and the Four Corners Industrial Park. An extension of the Forest Road 
from Ona Way to Highway 213 would also be considered in the study. The grant application may be viewed at 
www.cityofmolalla.com. 

 


